
From: Tony Daysog
To: Liz Warmerdam; Janet Kern; LARA WEISIGER
Subject: Call For Review: Park Street Container Project
Date: Monday, November 02, 2015 4:10:37 PM

Several residents have asked me if I'd call for review the matter of the Park Street container
 project that the Planning Board deliberated over last week.  I indicated that I don't have an
 opinion on the matter one way or the other but, per their arguments, I'd oblige them by
 bringing this to Council for further public input and Council deliberation.  So, I am calling for
 review last week's matter re: the shipping container project on Park Street ("PLN15-0198 -
 1926 Park Street - Applicant: Bridgett Shank on behalf of Park Esquire, LLC. ") .  Thank you.

- tony
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